
Beginning 1/1/2023

Short-Term and Long-Term Disability Benefits


are moving to Lincoln!

With Lincoln, you benefit from:

• An outstanding reputation for service and financial strength

• More than 70 years of experience in employee benefits

• An enduring commitment to protecting you and your family

• Timely, accurate claim payments and claim status updates


Premium amounts may have changed.


Please check with your local Benefit 
Coordinator to update your direct deposit in 

JetNet beginning December 28, 2022 through 
January 9, 2023 (please do NOT update 

outside of this window*)


*Members who over pay due to early premature direct deposit changes 
will not receive a refund of the overpayment.


